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ODtlSt
M e e t  / I t  Ic o t tsTne Baptist Ladies 
Aid met at the home of 
Mrs. Merlin: Scott, 
April 23. Mrs. Drake 
was in charge of the 
devotions, which, she 
took from the "Secret 
Place", She read an 
article, "God Waters 
The Earth". Mrs. Scott 
read a letter from the 
missionairi.es in the 
American-'' Indian Field, 
telling of their lives 
and work among the 
Indians at the Rainbow 
Baptist Mission.

There was an elect
ion of officers: pres
ident, Mrs. Harles 
Bergette; vice-presi
dent, Mrs. Ward Snod
grass; treasurer, Mrs. 
Jess Wetzel; secretary, 
Mrs. Bergess , Irake; 
assistant ■ secretary, 
Mrs. Robin Clark.

A lunch was serve-d 
by the hostess, Mrs. 
Scott.

Attend the FS rodeo

Friends of Mrs. 
Fred King honored her 
by giving a birthday 
supper, April 23, at 
the Fred King resid
ence.

After eating, Mrs. 
King was presented a 
gift and the rest of 
the evening was spent 
visiting and playing 
cards.

Those attending were 
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence 
Figle, Mr. and Mrs. 
Ivan Ingram, Mrs. 
Ralph Parker, Alice 
Beer, and Leo Collar.

Four ICHS students, 
Bob Johnson, Dexter 
Schermerhorn, Neil 
West, and Richard 
Welch, hauled shavings 
for the high jumping 
pit April 23 and 2*+. 
They used Walt Pater
son's truck and haul
ed the shavings from 
the Osier Brothers? 
plt&er,.

le e t A t  J.Holders
Mrs. Alma Robbe dem

onstrated the art of 
making rag rugs at the 
April 16 meeting of 
the Sundowners Home 
Demonstration Club, at 
the home of Mrs. John 
Holder.

After a discussion, 
it was decided to have 
a combined bake and 
rummage sale May 1.

Ethel Holder gave a 
report on the pruning 
of trees and shrubs at 
the meeting held at 
the Parrish house.
Films of the clubs 

Easter hat parade, 
which was held at 
their March meeting, 
was shown.

After the meeting a 
salad and hot roll 
lunch was served by 
the hostess.

Jerry McCully and 
June Byers traveled 
to Kalispell Monday 
April 2C, on business.


